
Productive meeting of the EPSU Youth Steering 
Committee

(22 October 2019) On October 14th in Vilnius ten youth representatives from 
Lithuania, Romania, Finland, Spain, Czech Republic, Turkey and Bulgaria met to 
discuss the follow up for the EPSU youth network of the 10th EPSU Congress.

The event was opened by Inga  Ruginienė from LPSK confederation that explained 
the challenges in Lithuania and how to attract young members to the trade unions, 
being herself a president of a confederation under 40 it was a great exchange with 
EPSU reps.

The Steering divided their tasks for the next period and a work programme was 
discussed.
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